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Town of Moretown 

Selectboard Meeting Minutes 

9/5/2017 

 

Guest Present: Catrina Brackett. 

Board Members Present: Rae Washburn, John Hoogenboom, and Jason Aronowitz 

Board Members Absent: Tom Martin and Tom Badowski 

Meeting called to order by John at 6:00pm 

No one was present for public comment.  

A note from Duane Pierson, asking if the road crew could move the mulch that was delivered by the 

tennis courts to behind the school. The school will pay for any overtime incurred. Rae will speak to 

Martin. The note also stated that pre-town meeting needs to be held at the town hall this year because 

the floors will be getting re-done in the school during that period.  

An email was received from Greg Nagurney requesting to be reappointed as an alternative to the DRB. 

John made a motion to accept the request. Jason seconded the motion. All agreed. 

 

An email was received from Horace Scharges (Rube) requesting to be reappointed to the Planning 

Commission. Rae made a motion to accept the request. John seconded the motion. All agreed.  

Catrina let the board know she is in contact with Dan Currier at the Central Vt. Regional Planning 

Commission to look into a planning grant to pay off Green Mountain Engineering.  

John spoke about how Morefest was a good turnout. 

Jason spoke about options for town investing and would to talk about it further at the next meeting 

when the whole board is present. 

Warrants: PR: #17042 e2535-e2545 VOIDED (printing error) checks 18984-19006 

AP: #17042 ck19007-19029                       VOIDED (printing error) checks 19030-19031  

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:22 pm.    


